
Lebanon County Stormwater Consortium 

 
The Lebanon County Stormwater Consortium is comprised of a voting representative from each of the 
participating members.  The participants are the Townships of Annville, North Cornwall, North Lebanon, 
South Lebanon as well as the City of Lebanon and the Cleona Borough Authority.  The Elected Officials of 
each municipality signed an Intergovernmental Cooperation Agreement for participation in the 
Consortium and the Implementation of the Lebanon Area Regional Pollutant Reduction Plan (PRP) in 
2017.  The Lebanon County Redevelopment Authority provides administration services to the 
Consortium.  The Consortium meetings are held the third Tuesday of every month at 10:00am.   

 

North Cornwall Township has completed the streambank restoration on the Snitz Creek at the Hershey 
property, with funding by the PA Fish & Boat Commission.  Stormwater Consortium projects slated for 
2021 in the Township are the municipal building Basin Retrofit, Design-Construction, as well as the 
Quittapahilla Creek Floodplain Restoration, upstream of the 22nd Street bridge project.  The 
Quittapahilla Creek Floodplain Restoration design and permitting have started in 2021 and construction 
is expected in 2022 or 2023.   

 

To date, over 20 stormwater improvement projects have been completed for the participating 
Consortium members, helping to achieve the required 10% reduction of total suspended solids 
(sediment) as outlined in the Consortium’s Joint Pollutant Reduction Plan.   

 

Visit the North Cornwall Township FAQ page link for more information regarding the MS4 and 
Stormwater Management Fee.  


